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Foreword 
The 14th Safety Forum organised by the Hong Kong Housing Authority, the Occupational Safety and Health 
Council and the Construction Industry Council was successfully convened on 2 November 2020. In view of the 
pandemic situation in Hong Kong, the Safety Forum was postponed from July to November and was conducted in 
the form of webinar for the first time. The webinar and the replay session attracted over 800 participants, including 
works contractors, property services agents, cleansing and security service providers, HA works and estate 
management staff as well as industry practitioners. 

Through inspiring presentations by industry representatives and interactive question and answer sessions, and 
with the theme of “Risk Management to Safeguard Safety and Health of Workplace” and catch phrase “Effective 
Risk Management - Key to Occupational Safety and Health”, we aim to effectively promote risk management for 
better site safety performance. 

The HA hoped the annual forum would offer a platform for industry practitioners to exchange and promote site 
safety practice and work for our “Zero” accident target. 
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